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Representative Snodgrass Releases Statement on Budget Signing 

 

MADISON - Rep. Snodgrass (D- Appleton) released the following statement on Governor Evers 
signing the 2021-23 state budget and announcing the investment of $100 million federal dollars 
in Wisconsin’s public schools: 
 

“I commend Governor Evers on using his partial veto authority to make a bad budget 
better and address some of the significant areas lacking in the GOP budget that was 
submitted to him. The Governor’s announcement that he would invest $100 million in 
federal dollars directly to Wisconsin’s classrooms proves he remains the “education 
Governor” at heart. These funds will provide meaningful assistance which was left out of 
the GOP budget and make a real difference for Wisconsin’s children. 

 

In addition, the Governor was able to deliver on his promise of tax cuts to the middle 
class. I had faith in the Governor’s partial veto authority and sound fiscal management to 
fix key problems with the budget I voted against. I am grateful for his leadership and 
commitment to prove it never had to be “either/or” and could have always been 
“both/and.” Now, I look forward to the work ahead with my colleagues on both sides of 
the aisle to continue to invest in Wisconsin’s K-12 and higher education needs, 
economic recovery, infrastructure and health access.” 
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